
Highlight Report – Friday 15 February 2018

 Following the presentation on Education Standards from Norfolk County Council, a further written 
update will be provided for the next Board meeting.

 As part of discussions around the new Market Town Initiative, the Board agreed to provide a letter 
of support for the Heritage Lottery Bid which is being prepared.

 Following discussions about a report presented on the Little Ouse Waterspace Study, the Board 
agreed to provide a letter of support for the Little Ouse Project.

 Following discussions about a report presented on the A11 junctions serving Thetford, the Board 
agreed to write to Highways England to seek discussions on improvements to the A11 Thetford 
junctions.

 Following discussions about a report presented on Thetford Railway station, the Board agreed to 
write to Greater Anglia to seek discussions on desired improvements to Thetford Railway station.

 The Town Council has agreed to provide an update to the Board on the status of the allotments 
sited next to the Railway Station.


